
Kayla Theeuwen speaks to The Globe and Mail about

COVID-19 and the legal profession

November 17, 2022

Partner Kayla Theeuwen was sought out for an interview by The Globe and Mail about the impact of COVID-19 on the legal industry.

Portions of the interview are published in the newspaper’s monthly Report on Business Magazine.

The article addresses how the profession adapted to a predominately virtual landscape, which aspects of the profession are returning

to normal, and which other aspects might never be the same again.

Among other things, Kayla, Chair of the WeirFoulds Caribbean Practice Group, provided insight into how 2022 allowed the Group to

host its marquee Annual Caribbean Fête after a two-year COVID-induced hiatus, and how guests of the event were overwhelmingly

receptive to a return to socializing after such an extended period of distancing.

To read the full article, click here.

For more information about the WeirFoulds Caribbean Practice Group, visit the Group’s overview page here.
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